
The Dean and Head of the School of Law
Professor Managay Reddi

cordially invites you to the School’s

ELLIE NEWMAN MEMORIAL
MOOT COURT FINAL

Date
Thursday, 27 September 2018

Time
17h30 for 18h00

(Doors will be closed at 18h00)

Venue
Howard College Theatre

Howard College Campus, University of KwaZulu-Natal

RSVP
Click HERE to confirm attendance 

by no later than Thursday, 20 September 2018

The Moot Competition 
which was named after the late

Professor Ellie Newman Q.C. has been organised and run 
continuously since its inception in 1972.

This is an appellate advocacy experience that gives final year law 
students the opportunity to exhibit their practical legal skills, acquired 

during their time at the University of KwaZulu-Natal.

https://goo.gl/forms/8SgGqNaEHk78u3cI2

